July 19, 2022
The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Kyle Schultz, chairman presiding. Members present were Heiden, Rosburg,
Schultz, Skoog, and Vogt.
Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.
The Board approved the Clerk of Court Fees for June 2022,

A discussion was made with Colin and Martha, of the County Attorney’s Office, about the Pipeline ordinance. The consensus of

the Board is developing an ordinance.

A discussion was made with Jacob Langholz to adding an IT Workorder/Ticketing System.

A motion was made by Heiden, seconded by Skoog to approve the 28E Agreement — Rolling Hills Community Services Region.
Motion was passed unanimously.

A discussion was made to approve the Tower RFP. The Board is considering consulting with a specialist knowledgeable with these

contracts. No Action was taken at this time

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 10:52 o’clock A.M.

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next meeting.

County Auditor Chairperson



